
 

 

 

 

TO: ALL SIAF PRESIDENTS 

DATE: 04 FEBRUARY 2023 

SUBJECT: INVITATION TO THE SIAF CONFERENCE 

 

 

 

Dear presidents of SIAF Clubs, 

 

I am pleased to send you the official invitation letters to the Soroptimist International African 

Federation Conference to be held in Durban, South Africa, May 18-21, 2023. 

I join the President of the SIAF Durban 2023 Conference, Ms. Yatisha RAMDARIE, in 

encouraging you to come in large numbers to this highly anticipated event of African 

Soroptimists and to celebrate together the structures of our very young Federation. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you very soon, please accept my best regards. 

 

 

Jalila Moufqia  

SIAF President 2023-2024 

 

 


